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To whom it may concern

This submission is to suggest AHPRA should limit itself to traditionally
defined definitions of good medical practice, and not involve itself in
subjective, political motivated matters which will only ‘muddy the
waters' of what constitutes good practice, and prevent due justice for

an individual practitioner.
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